
 
 

CITY OF CORONA 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Corona, 
California, will conduct a public hearing in the Council Chamber, at City Hall, 400 South 
Vicentia Avenue, in said City of Corona, Wednesday, September 18, 2019 at 6:30 p.m., 
or thereafter, to consider the draft 2018-2019 Consolidated Annual Performance and 
Evaluation Report (CAPER). The CAPER reports to the U.S. Department of Housing 
and Urban Development the accomplishments made and Community Development 
Block Grant and HOME Investment Partnerships funds expended during fiscal year 
2018-2019 in relationship to the goals and objectives stated in the 2015-2019 
Consolidated Plan and the 2018-2019 Annual Action Plan. 
 
A copy of the draft CAPER will be available for public review during business hours 
starting Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at the City’s Community Development Department 
and the City Clerk’s Office located at 400 S. Vicentia Avenue, Corona. The draft CAPER 
may also be reviewed at the Corona Public Library, Reference Desk, located at 650 S. 
Main Street, Corona, or online at www.CoronaCA.gov/cdbg. The public review and 
comment period will conclude with the public hearing on September 18, 2019. 
 
The public is invited to attend the public hearing and comment on the draft CAPER. Due 
to time constraints and the number of persons wishing to give oral testimony, each 
speaker will be limited to three minutes at the public hearing. You may wish to make 
your comments in writing and submit them to the City Clerk for inclusion into the public 
record. If you challenge any portion of the draft CAPER in court, you may be limited to 
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in 
this notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to the public hearing. Any 
person unable to attend the public hearing may submit written comments to the City 
Clerk, 400 S. Vicentia, Corona, CA 92882. If you have any questions regarding this 
notice, please contact Clint Whited, CDBG Program Consultant, at (951) 817-5715 or by 
email at clint.whited@CoronaCA.gov.  
 
It is the objective of the City of Corona to comply with Section 504 of the Rehabilitation 
Act of 1973, as amended, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990 and the 
ADA Amendment Act of 2008, the Fair Housing Act, and the Architectural Barriers Act in 
all respects. If you require public documents in an accessible format, the City will make 
reasonable efforts to accommodate your request. If you require a disability-related 
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accommodation to attend or participate in a hearing or meeting, including auxiliary aids, 
or translation services are required for persons who do not speak English, please 
contact the City Clerk’s Office by September 13, 2019 at (951) 736-2201. Requests 
received after this date may not be accommodated. 
 
Sylvia Edwards - City Clerk 
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